
 

Dear Sir/Madame,  

I Mwagazi Marion would like to appreciate you for the generous heart that you have shown to me 

and thank God and pray for a blessing towards you my dear sponsors. We reported back on third of 

January 2022 in order to finish the semester and we did exams from 21st up to 4th march and we 

expect all the best.  

We are going for field attachments and as well as studying for June examinations. We are treated 

well and we experience the best at my school. Just pray that God blesses you abundantly.  

Lots of love, 

Mwagazi Marion 


